
 

 

To 

BSE-Sofia AD 

Financial Supervision Commission 

Investment Community 

Sofia 

 

Regarding: Dual listing of the shares of SGH  

 

Date: May 07, 2025 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

In accordance with the requirements of Article 7 of Regulation 596/2014 of the European Parliament and 

of the Council, we inform you that on May 07, 2025, at its meeting, the Board of Directors of “Sirma 

Group Holding” JSC took a unanimous decision to initiate the process for dual listing of the shares of 

“Sirma Group Holding” JSC on the Frankfurt Stock Exchange, Germany. 

 

We attach the full text of the Minutes of the meeting. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Stanislav Tanushev 

Investor Relations Director  

Sirma Group Holding JSC 

 

Attached: as per text. 


